
 

                                                                
 

“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

Timothy M. Hanna 

100 North Appleton Street 

Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 

(920) 832-6400  FAX (920) 832-5962 

email: mayor@appleton.org 

April 15, 2016 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the April 20 Council meeting: 

 

BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the term vacated by Jeff Lutz to become the Alternate: 

 

SCOTT ENGSTROM 

3-year term to expire May 2018 

 

Scott Engstrom is an Appleton native currently working as an attorney at the firm of Petit & 

Dommershausen, SC.  Scott earned his B.A. in political science from the University of Minnesota – 

Twin Cities.  Immediately following his undergraduate studies he attended Penn State Law, where he 

graduated with his Juris Doctor degree in 2013.     

 

After graduating law school he clerked for a trial level judge in Pennsylvania.  The scope of his duties 

involved researching and drafting memoranda and legal opinions on a variety of legal topics, including 

appeals from local land use/zoning boards.  These opinions required analysis and research in the areas 

of first amendment issues, variances, and zoning violations.  Scott’s interest in the Appleton Board of 

Zoning Appeals stems from the unique challenge and opportunity that issues relating to zoning offer.  

He feels these issues are highly localized, offering him the opportunity to interact with his community, 

and implicate a City’s vision for itself as well as well-established legal principles.   

 

Scott’s organizational memberships include: the American Bar Association, the Maryland Bar 

Association, USA Hockey, the Appleton Area Hockey Association, the Fox Valley  

Young Lawyers Association, the State Bar of Wisconsin, and the Outagamie County Bar Association.  

Scott is also a supporter of the Multiple Sclerosis Association of America and the American 

Foundation for Suicide Prevention. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 
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